Minutes
Board of Finance
Budget Meeting
March 21, 2024

6:00 p.m.

The Board of Finance of the Town of Oxford held a budget meeting on Monday. March 12, 2024 at 6:00
p.m. at the Oxford Town Hall hearing room located at 486 Oxford Road, Oxford, CT 06478

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. In attendance were Jack Kiley, chairman, Susan Arpin,
Nicole Dykstra, Victor Catalano, Paula lensen, Brett Olbrys, James Hliva, Finance Director.

Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance
The budgets for Planning and Zoning, Capital Projects, Selectmen, Town Hall and Center School.

Pat Cocchiarella, Chairman of P & Z, attended to discuss budget for 2024-2025. Discussion was held.
Jessica Pennell, Coordinator, was also present to discuss digitization for 2024-2025. Digitization is in the
capital plan.

George Renzoni, moderator capital projects, attended to discuss budget for 2024-2025 for capital
projects. Discussion was held.

Brian Goldstein, resident, asked if there has been any further discussion on pool pak since the BOE
meeting last week. Was advised no further information has been submitted to Board of Finance.

George Temple and Kristyn Rosa attended to discuss budget for 2024-2025 for Selectmen and Town
Hall. Discussion was held.

George Temple and James Hliva attended to discuss the Center School Budget for 2024-2025.
Discussion was held.

A brief discussion was also held on the website.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. Motion made by Jack Kiley, secanded by Paula Jensen.

Respectfully submitted,
Maryjane Calladio

Clerk, Board of Finance




